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Principal Message 

Dear Windellama Families,

As we journey through the term, we're excited
about the array of upcoming events still ahead.

This Friday, we eagerly anticipate the arrival of
Convoy for Kids, gracing us with their presence
alongside a truck and a generous donation offer
for our school. Stay tuned for delightful
snapshots capturing this heartwarming visit.

Mark your calendars for the much-awaited
100th Anniversary Grand Prix Moto bike race on
Sunday, June 23rd. Windellama Public School
P&C is proud to host a cozy canteen on the day.
Additionally, I'll be overseeing a tent exhibit
titled 'The History of Windellama,' along with
some of our students. We're counting down the
days and hope to see as many of our cherished
families there as possible.

Wishing everyone a wonderful week ahead.
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Week 7, June 11th, 2024 

Up Coming Events
Tennis Each Thursday
Kings B’Day 10th June 
Goulburn High School
Focus Day  12th June
GCOPS Practice 19th June
TREC Spelling BEE -
Tarago 3rd July 
Last day of Term 5th July



TREC ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 

3426 Windellama Rd, Windellama NSW 2580
Phone: 02 48445130 
Email: windellama-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Respect
Responsibility

Excellence 

On Tuesday, Windellama students had the TREC Athletics
carnival, congratulations to everyone that participated in events.

Congratulations to Lacey on winning the Senior Girls Age
Champion for 2024. 

Thank to our wonderful P & C for doing the warm lunch again. 



Week 6
Arora & Colton
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Llama’s Lunch Box Winners

Week 5
Arora & Charlie 

Llama’s Lunchbox

Our Canteen is run by students,
please remember to write your

child’s order on a paper bag and
have money enclosed.

The P&C Annual General Meeting was held on the 28th of
May. We would like to congratulate the executive team for
2024:

President: Greg Lewis
Vice-President: Jo Baxter
Secretary: Racquel Carr
Treasurer: Lee Lewis 

The P&C members are deeply committed, enthusiastic, and
dedicated to our exceptional school. We're eagerly anticipating
the culmination of their tireless efforts in the upcoming Grand
Prix event in June. 


